

December 10, 2010

## Dear Christopher,

I want to take this opportunity to personally thank you for volunteering your time and talents to the City of Vaughan's Inauguration Ceremony on Monday, December 6, 2010. The time you took out of your busy schedule to join us for this special celebration is truly appreciated. As a long time fan of your music, I am both pleased and honoured that you were a part of this celebration. I along with the people of Vaughan are extremely proud of your continuing and growing success and we wish you all the very best - thank you!

You can take pride in the fact that you were part of this history making event. This Inauguration Ceremony was the first of its kind in Vaughan, attended by over one thousand people and viewed by thousands more via live stream on our City webpage.

An event of this magnitude could not have been such a resounding success if not for your contribution. The comments about your performance have been extremely positive – you gave everyone a 'reason to believe.'

Once again, thank you for your efforts. I have a great deal of admiration for all that you do and would once again like to thank you for helping to make this City the best it can be.

Wishing you all the best for a safe and happy Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.

Mayor

you. You he grown into a great artist. You desert much success!